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Dear Mr Timbre II 

Notice of investigation-DBCTM's 2018 Modification DAAU 

On 9 May 2018, the Queensland Competition Authority (the QCA) received from DBCT Management Pty Ltd 

(DBCTM) a draft amending access undertaking (DAAU) seeking to modify the wording of the 2017 access 

undertaking. 

The application was lodged with us in accordance with section 142(1) of the Queensland Competition Authority Act 

1997 (QCA Act). 

Notice of investigation 

Section 145 of the QCA Act enables the QCA to conduct an investigation for approving a DAAU. 

In accordance with section 146 of the QCA Act, we hereby notify DBCTM that we intend to conduct an investigation 

to decide whether to approve, or refuse to approve, the DAAU. 

The QCA will publish this letter for stakeholder's information. 

Yours sincerely 

Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 

Level 27, 145 Ann Street, Brisbane Q 4000 
GPO Box 2257, Brisbane Q 4001 
Tel (07) 3222 0555 
www.qca.org.au 
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